CORRESPONDENCE
1/8/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 00771-2021

Hong Wang
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Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200181.
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Cristina Slaton

JSrecutive gftssistant to Commissionet fa Rosa

I (850) 413-6018
aslaton@pac.state flus



Honc_; Wang

From: atugendhat@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andy Tugendhat
<atugendhat@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:17 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goais of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’'t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Andy Tugendhat
Sarasota, FL 34236
atugendhat@me.com



Hong Wang

From: cgates2028@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christopher Gates <cgates2028
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:16 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in aimost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Christopher Gates
Miami Beach, FL 33139
cgates2028@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: dinchas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Miller
<dinchas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:16 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’'s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

it's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Diane Miller
Leesburg, FL 34748
dinchas@aol.com



Hong Wang

From: jeaninebandiero@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeanine Bandiero
<jeaninebandiero@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:15 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Jeanine Bandiero

Naples, FL 34112
jeaninebandiero@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: marid71@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mari Mennel-Bell <mari471
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:14 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Mari Mennel-Bell

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304
mari471@aol.com



Hong Wang

From: slhess731@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sally Hess <slhess731
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:14 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
—and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Sally Hess

Dunedin, FL 34698
slhess731@gmail.com



Hongﬂang

From: charlie.behrens@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Behrens
<charlie.behrens@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:14 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’'s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,
The PSC must require higher energy efficiency goals for Florida power utilities. Floridians are losing out.

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Charles Behrens

Orlando, FL 32803
charlie.behrens@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: kanandam@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kamala Anandam
<kanandam@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’'t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Kamala Anandam

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33326
kanandam@comcast.net



HonglVang

From: mjmonty@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Montgomery
<mjmonty@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure alsoc keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Michael Montgomery

Saint Petersburg, FL 33704
mjmonty@hotmail.com



Hong Wang

From: jiscott9@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Scott <jjscottd
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Scott

Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931
jjscott9@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: ray@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Raymond Parker <ray@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Raymond Parker

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304
ray@dixiesouthland.com



HonglVang

From: dward2236@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diana Ward <dward2236
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:12 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’'s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Diana Ward

Saint Petersburg, FL 33713
dward2236@tampabay.rr.com



Hong Wang

From: jaesammy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jae Sammy
<jaesammy@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:11 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’'s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’'t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Fiorida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Jae Sammy
Bradenton, FL 34212
jaesammy@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: dory.larsen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dory Larsen
<dory.larsen@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:10 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Dory Larsen

Tarpon Springs, FL 34688
dory.larsen@gmail.com



Hong Wanc_j

From: Karl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karl Nurse <Karl@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:11 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

As a small business owner for 35 years, | know that efficiency is the place to start to save money In Florida's hot and
humid environment, making building more efficient, more insulated and roofs more reflective is cheaper than adding
additional HYAC. This is also true in the big picture.

As We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy doliars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Karl Nurse

Saint Petersburg, FL 33716
Karl@baytechlabel.com



HonMang

From: Itlewis10@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Larry Lewis <Itlewis10
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:11 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’'s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,
| suspect that you don't really want citizen and consumers ideas or input ; But you will get it anyway.

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Larry Lewis

Winter Garden, FL 34787
[tlewis10@yahoo.com



Hong Wang

From: tim.e.kimball@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tim Kimball
<tim.e.kimball@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach ied to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Tim Kimball

Tampa, FL 33604

tim.e kimball@gmail.com



Hongﬂang

From: sbhayes48@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Hayes <sbhayes48
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Susan Hayes
Homosassa, FL 34448
sbhayes48@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: ehensgen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eric Hensgen
<ehensgen@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure aiso keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,
Eric Hensgen
ehensgen@hotmail.com



Hong Wang

From: jdebaun@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gerald DeBaun
<jdebaun@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Gerald DeBaun
Naples, FL 34104
jdebaun@me.com



Hong Wang

From: ken9742@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kenneth Eberly <ken9742
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in focal communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Eberly
Ocala, FL 34481
ken9742@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: miclinshe@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michele Sherriton
<miclinshe@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Michele Sherriton
Hollywood, FL 33019
miclinshe@hotmail.com



Hong Wang

From: wafisk61@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William Fisk <wafisk61
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

William Fisk

Palm Bay, FL 32905
wafisk61@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: bmcadam@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara McAdam
<bmcadam@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’'t been modernized in almost 30 years
~ and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Barbara McAdam
Homestead, FL 33031
bmcadam@ufi.edu



Hong Wang

From: dimagapkaloff@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of DIMA GAPKALOFF
<dimagapkaloff@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

DIMA GAPKALOFF

Fort Pierce, FL 34951
dimagapkaloff@gmail.com



HonglVang

From: clshawyer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Chris Shawyer
<clshawyer@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,
Chris Shawyer
clshawyer@cox.net



Hong Wang

From: johnleeper@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Leeper
<johnleeper@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: - Thursday, January 07, 2021 3:06 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’'t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

John Leeper

Defuniak Springs, FL 32435
johnleeper@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: catherineptoms@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Catherine Toms
<catherineptoms@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2021 7:30 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Catherine Toms

Delray Beach, FL 33444
catherineptoms@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: skglickman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Glickman
<skglickman@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2021 1:51 PM

To: Office of Commissioner L.a Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’'s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

Commissioners,

Even though energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs. We should be
helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. It is really short-sighted that you, the Florida Public Service
Commission, rely on antiquated, outdated practices in setting goals for the state's largest utilities.

It is obviously out of step that the conservation goal setiing process hasn't been modernized in almost 30 years — and that
has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in
delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power companies
proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is obviously outdated. Please get it right.

Sincerely,

Susan Glickman
skglickman@gmail.com
727-742-9003

Sincerely, &
Susan Glickman

Belleair Beach, FL. 33786

skglickman@gmail.com



Hong Wang

From: jpdion.evolved@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jerome Dion
<jpdion.evolved@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 10:01 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years
— and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures, including customer installed photovoltaic panels, that meaningfully reduce energy
waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and
help customers lower power bills?

In addition, smart deployment of energy efficiency and load management programs can take the pressure off the need to
increase utility investments in new coal and natural gas generation capacity. Any new efficiency (and solar energy)
screening rule should include credits for delaying/avoiding investments in new fossil-fuel based capacity and its
associated environmental costs.

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Jerome Dion

Saint Augustine, FL 32095
jpdion.evolved@gmail.com



Hong_Waﬂg

From: vgopalas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Venky Gopalaswamy
<vgopalas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2021 9:52 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida’s outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,
Thank you for your services for me and other Floridians.

As a business transformation advisor, | know how important it is to use available resources efficiently and effectively.
Energy efficiency means using energy smarter (i.e. the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way) to meet our energy needs
while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make their homes more
efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Floridians energy bills have increased at a higher rate in the recent past (we used to be lowest in the country).
Considering there is more demand, this is surprising. The practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest
utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing
leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most
recently, this outdated approach led to power companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. Please consider
revisiting energy efficiency goal setting rules with help from local non-profits with expertise in this area.

Thank you for your consideration...
Sincerely,

Venky Gopalaswamy
vgopalas@yahoo.com



